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Announcements  

❖ We are always looking for volunteers/elders 

to help with the youth of Boys & Girls Club 

of Gitchigami! Please stop by if interested! 

❖ New Year’s Eve Dance December 29th look 

out for flyer! 

❖ Always looking for new members!! No fee!! 
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School Year Hours: 

Sunday & Monday: Closed 

Tuesday-Friday: 4pm-8pm 

Saturday: 12pm-8pm 

Bad Weather/Tribe Closure: 

Closed 

 

 

Hi! I’m Jennifer! I’m in 8th grade. I go to 

Bayfield Middle School. I have 2 Brothers 

and 2 Sisters. I also have 2 Moms and 1 

Dad, I’m 13 years old. I love to play 

volleyball and basketball! 
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All Activities are Subject 

to Change Please Call 

Ahead: 

715-779-3722 
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Healthy Lifestyles 

 

 

 
Academic Success 

 

 

 

4 Pillars of the Boys and Girls Club of 

Gitchigami 

The month of November for the Boys and Girl of Red Cliff 

took part in Native Heritage month. Throughout the 

month the Club had different activities for the youth to do 

that would honoring our heritage! At the end of November, 

the Club took part in a national event called “Native 

Community Day”. This day was a day for the youth and 

community to come to the club and celebrate together the 

heritage and the history of Red Cliff itself! We had many 

different activities and speakers come up the Club. RC Chief 

Warden Mark Duffy can up and talked about ricing, and 

how wild rice is import to the area, Mr. Richard talked 

about the language of the Red Cliff people and how youth 

need to hold onto it, it is part of who they are and who they 

will be! Damon played Makizin Game & Misty also played 

Bowl Game with the youth. Gena help create a few ribbon 

skirts, Jeremy was kind enough to bring a presentation on 

the wolfs of Red Cliff. We also had to Clinic up giving 

health tips to your youth, and GLIFWC Warden Soulier 

was able to bring furs up the Club. We had an amazing 

drum performance by Buffalo Bay. We had 35 youth that 

took part this year!  

Native Community Day 

 


